
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mary Kiffmeyer, Chair 
Electronic Real Estate Recording Task Force 
180 State Office Building 
Saint Paul MN 55155 
 
Dear Chair Kiffmeyer, 
 
 _______________ County is a pilot county and has a contract with the Electronic 
Real Estate Recording Task Force for the implementation of a pilot program. 
 
 Under that contract,  the County and the Task Force have agreed that the 
standards under which the pilot is designed and operated will not change during any 
phase of the pilot, although they may be adjusted between Phase I and Phase II or after 
Phase II. 
 
 In order to take advantage of software improvements and other technological 
advances, however, ____________ County hereby waives its right to remain under the 
earlier standards and hereby states that it wishes to adopt the most recent standards for its 
pilot operations. 
 
 _____________ County understands that the Task Force has already agreed to 
allow any pilot County requesting to adopt the most recent standards to do so by letter. 
 
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Project Manager 
 _____________ County  
 


